
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

About the works  
As part of the Smith Street and Kumbari 
Avenue intersection improvements 
underground drainage works have been 
ongoing. 
 
Asphalt works are required on the new 
westbound acceleration lane on Smith 
Street.  
 
Lane closures are required during these 
works, and due to traffic volumes and to 
ensure the safety of road workers, this 
work will be completed during night time 
hours. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It is important to note that this work schedule 
depends on weather, site and contractor conditions 

and may change without notice. 

What to expect 
 Night work is scheduled from 7pm to 

6am on Wednesday 21 December 
2016. 

 The westbound lane on Smith Street 
closest to the kerbside will be closed. 

 Residents near to the work zone may 
experience increased noise however 
every effort will be made to minimise 
impacts wherever possible. 

 Motorists can also expect reduced 
speed limits and traffic controllers on 
site. Drive to conditions, allow extra 
travel time and choose alternative 
routes if possible. 

 Public transport users are reminded 
the existing bus stop westbound on the 
Smith Street Motorway near the 
intersection is temporarily closed. Visit 
www.translink.com.au for alternative 
bus stop locations. 

 Pedestrians and cyclists should follow 
detour signage, be mindful of changed 
paths and keep personal safety top of 
mind. 
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Keeping informed 
To keep up-to-date subscribe to the free SMS or 
email traffic alert systems. For more information: 
 
Phone: 5563 6600* during business hours 

Email: SouthCoastt@tmr.qld.gov.au 
Web: www.tmr.qld.gov.au/projects  
 
Plan ahead and be ready – call 13 19 40 for traffic 
and travel information or visit the website at 
www.131940.qld.gov.au. 
 
* Check with your service provider for call costs 


